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From your Priest-in-Charge 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Our Seasons are changing once again. We now begin to move into what 
I would call the taking stock and remembering season. The Indian 
Summer, recently experienced, fooled us into thinking that summer was 
still with us, but now the Autumn chill begins to take over. We see the 
beautiful colours of the season as the leaves are slowly shed from the 
trees and the evenings draw in. 
 
In marking the changing seasons we pause to take stock of all that God 
has given and done for us, doing this through celebrating Harvest.  
This will take place this Sunday 1st October. We encourage those who 
can, to join with us in celebrating this feast bringing gifts of non-
perishable food items as tokens of God's generosity to us.  
These will be taken to St Salvador's Food cupboard and the Angus 
Foodbank. There will also be a time for fellowship afterwards, over a 
warm bowl of soup. 
 
At the end of the month we will begin the time of remembering as we 
pause to remember our lost loved ones during All Souls’, followed by 
those who paid the ultimate price for our peace and security at 
Remembrance day. We end November with our AGM as we report on 
what has happened through the year and prepare for the next. 
Please keep an eye on the Newsletter for further events as they unfold. 
 
Blessings, 
Rev Martin. 
 

 



 
Forthcoming Events 

 
Harvest Service Sunday 1st October:1030am  

Please bring non-perishable goods as a Harvest Gift. These will be given 
to St Salvador’s Church Food Cupboard in Dundee and to the Angus 
Foodbank. There will be a simple Soup Lunch to follow in the hall. 
 

 
Monthly Soup Lunch Saturday 7th October: 11.30-1.30pm. 

Our Saturday Soup Lunch and Chat has resumed. This is held, in the 
church hall, on the first Saturday in the month. The next one will be held 
on Saturday 7th October. All are welcome, please encourage friends and 

neighbours to give it a try. Our thanks to Colleen and Catherine for 
catering. 

 

Taize Service of Remembrance for All Souls’ Day at 
Holy Rood, Carnoustie Saturday 28th October:7pm 

There will be a joint service to remember loved ones who have died. We 
are all invited to this is a quiet, reflective service of Taize music and 
prayers. 
 

Sunday 29th October Service for Bible Sunday:10.30am at 
Holy Trinity Monifieth 

This is a joint service held at Holy Trinity Monifieth, led by Rev Martin. 
Usual tea and coffee to follow. (We will be holding Joint Services on the 
Fifth Sunday of the month.) 
 

Remembrance Sunday 12th November: 10.30am 
Service at Holy Trinity to remember those who have died for their 
country. 
 

Annual General Meeting 

Sunday 26th November 

The AGM will take place in the church after the 10.30am service on 
Sunday 26th November. Please add the date to your diary and consider 
coming on the vestry. 
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